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October 16, 2006

Mr. Michael V’Dovick

Sparks Belting Company

3800 Stahl Drive, SE

Grand Rapids, Michigan 49546

Project Number: 10696
Dear Mr. V’Dovick:

Thank you for your continued interest in the Departments of Agriculture’s (USDA) Dairy
Equipment Program. This letter is regarding your request for a new certificate for your Dura
Drive Plus-3A, powered drive roller. It is my plesure to reissue a new certificate as requested.
The aforementioned drive roller is accepted for use in dairy plants that are approved for the
USDA Dairy Plant Survey Program.

Along with this letter of acceptance, I have included a certificate. The certificate will expire in
five years. It will be the Sparks Belting Company’s responsibility to inform the USDA Dairy
Grading Branch if there are any changes made to the design that was accepted, during the five
year period, and to notify the USDA-Dairy-Grading Branch if they wish to renew their certificate
after the five year period has expired.

If you have any questions concerning this report, please call me at (202) 720-1671. In future
correspondence concerning this item, please reference to Project Number 10696.

The attached form, DE-101794, states the fee and expense charges associated with this review.
Please do not pay these charges at this time. You will receive a billing document along with
payment instructions directly from our National Finance Center.

Sincerely,

ocklyn R. Bates
Facility & Equipment
Review Specialist

Attachment



